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Dear Mr. Singleton
 
We are contacting you to express our concerns regarding the major impact this proposal will
have on the local environment if it is allowed to go ahead.  This is not a NIMBY reaction since we
are both in our 70s and therefore in the long term this will be the problem of the next
generation and the ones after that.
 
Once the 700 hectares of green belt have been destroyed it can never be brought back.  50% of
the land in question is agricultural.  Apart from the green belt issue we need to ensure that it is
possible to grow food in this country to avoid total dependence on imports and reduce the
affects on the environment of unnecessary food miles.
 
A designated park area will never give children or adults for that matter the experience of
walking through a field, wood or along a country lane surrounded by hedgerows.
 
We live in Shareshill and the area is already plagued with traffic issues especially whenever there
is an issue on the M6 (which is frequently), to add even more vehicles will create major pollution
issues to the detriment of the health of children in particular.
 
We are not going to go on giving you all the facts and figures that you will have heard  from so
many people and that you will be fully aware of anyway from the plans, our concern is the
damage to the environment, loss of what can never be recovered – greenbelt and agricultural
land.  Please for these reasons if no other please reject this proposal.
 
Regards
 
Mary-Ann Burke and Brian Harvey
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